Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We are happy to announce that our district is providing your student with access to high-caliber mathematics programs offered by an organization called Agile Mind during first semester. Agile Mind is a national leader in comprehensive middle and secondary math instruction and their programs have been used to serve more than 4 million students and 40,000 educators.



Learning

For

Life

Agile Mind's programs, with online tools and comprehensive print resources, support clear presentation of mathematical concepts using a combination of written descriptions, illustrations, animations, and interactive activities. In addition, students have the opportunity to engage in online and offline math activities outside of regular class time—to solve problems, to assess the progress of their learning, and to prepare for the coming high-stakes exams. In short, these programs will both challenge and support all of our students, helping them to understand mathematics in a deeper, richer way. For after-school instructional support, students can access the online program from home, the school computer labs, the library, or any computer connected to the web. To learn more about Agile Mind, visit www.agilemind.com.

To sign in to Agile Mind: Use the browser on your computer (Chrome is the preferred browser) and go to the web address for our district's Agile Mind site at: http://dearborn.agilemind.com. (Note: Do not type "www" before the district name in the web address.) Once the site opens, students can sign in using their assigned user name and password.

If you or your child need assistance, Agile Mind provides phone and email support at 1-866-284-4655 or support@agilemind.com.

Monday-Thursday 7AM to 8PM Eastern Time

Friday 7AM to 6PM Eastern Time

If you need any further information or assistance, please email Mrs. Rosbury at rosburc@dearbornschools.org

Looking forward to a great year,

DHS Math Department

